
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 
 

Armed Robberies 
025th District (Grand/Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This business alert is to inform local businesses of three recent Robbery incidents that have occurred in the 25th 
District.  In these incidents, a lone offender enters the business, displays a handgun and announces a robbery. The 
offender orders the employee to open the cash register and then the offender removes cash from the register and 
flees. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 6400 block of W. Diversey on June 24, 2017 at 4:40am. 

• 6400 block of W. Diversey on June 26, 2017 at 4:10pm. 

• 3100 block of N. Milwaukee on June 29, 2017 at 3:30am. 
 
About the Offenders: 
The offender is a Black male, 20 -30 years old, approximately 6'0" tall, and weighing between 190 -200 lbs. In two of 
the robberies, the offender was wearing a red and black Chicago Blackhawks winter hat. 
 

What you can do:  

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system 

• Report any suspicious people in the area.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including any vehicle description, 
license plate information and direction of flight, if known.  

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-320288,JA-323581,JA-326992 

 

P17-N-147(BA) 

June 29, 2017 


